
Warren and Lyn Kidson 

 

 

16 June 2019 

The Secretary 

Independent Planning Commission NSW 

Dear Secretary, 

Re: Public meeting Monday 17 June on Stevenson Library, Scots College 

We have been absent in recent weeks, returning late on Wednesday 12 June. One of us would like to speak to the 

above meeting but, unfortunately, we were not able to submit our request by Wednesday 12 June. 

On Thursday 13 June we awoke to find that Scots College had parked one of their vehicles outside our property 

in Carrington Avenue, 300 or more metres from their vehicular entrances. It remained there all day. 

The parking problem around Scots College is now so severe that not only are Scots College staff forced to park 

in the streets around the college but Scots College has to park their own vehicles off site on the streets around the 

school. 

 

 

We ask that you allow a short amount of time to speak to the meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Warren Kidson  and Lyn Kidson 




